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Acoustic Performance - Video Shooting at the Valletta Grand Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that, as part of the 

celebrations of “Festa Della Repubblica – 2022”, an Acoustic performance and video 

shooting activity will be held at the Grand Harbour on Sunday 5th June 2022. 

 

The event will consist of four live singers accompanied by the sounding of ship’s whistles 

that will be located on the vessels “HSC Gozo Express” and “Tugboat Spinola”. The 

singers will be located on the shoreside of “Pinto Wharf 4 and 5”, whilst the vessels, 

mentioned above, will be moored alongside the same wharf. 

 

In view of the above, the Grand Harbour will be restricted to navigation and any 

movements are to be coordinated with Valletta VTS and the Maritime Enforcement 

Personnel between 2000 hours and 2200 hours. 

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 


